
From:                                         LDF 
Subject:                                     FW: LAND COMPRISING THE HIGHGATE GARDEN CENTRE & THE HARRINGTON 

SCHEME‐ HG4:HIGHGATE BOWL 
  

From: Emma Murray  
Sent: 25 March 2014 11:21 
To: LDF 
Subject: RE: LAND COMPRISING THE HIGHGATE GARDEN CENTRE & THE HARRINGTON SCHEME- 
HG4:HIGHGATE BOWL 
  
Dear Sir /Madam 
  
RE: LAND COMPRISING THE HIGHGATE GARDEN CENTRE & THE HARRINGTON SCHEME- HG4: 
HIGHGATE BOWL 
    
We had a meeting with Emma Williamson on 18 March to discuss the former Highgate Garden Centre site. 
  
At the meeting we indicated that we did not disagree with the Council’s draft site allocation (subject to proper 
application of LPA policies) and so did not submit a formal response to the Site Allocations Consultation 
Document: Jan-Feb 2014. However, Emma Williamson suggested that we should confirm in writing to you that
our non response was in the context of the current application for three houses on the site. We agree with the 
Council that the site is under utilised. The current proposal provides a low density housing scheme, using high 
quality materials appropriate for the Conservation Area, whilst successfully maintaining the open character of 
the bowl.  
  
Accordingly I would be glad if you could register us as supporters of the HG4: Highgate Bowl Draft Site 
Allocation. 
  
I look forward to hearing from you in due course. 
  
  
Kind Regards 
  
Emma Murray | Senior Planner  

  

michael burroughs associates 
Planning | Development | Licensing 
  
33 Shore Road | Holywood BT18 9HX | Northern Ireland 
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